Voicemail October 2nd, 2015
Good afternoon, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School with messages for Friday, October 2nd. 
Please see attached Harry Miller Happenings edition 4 for the upcoming week. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had successful grade level walks today in support of the 35th Anniversary of the Terry Fox Run. Thank you to all students and staff for your participation in this today. 
Next Tuesday we will have our Magazine Kick Off assembly in the afternoon and students are reminded not to go door to door for sales but ask family and friends.  We appreciate your assistance with this as it will be the only whole school fundraiser for the year. 
Beginning next Tuesday we will be displaying 9 pieces of art as part of the VanGo! traveling exhibition that we are fortunate enough to have been selected to display.  We encourage you to come and visit the display set up in the main hall, after the long weekend.
Please note that there is no school for students on Thursday, October 8th and Friday, October 9th as these are professional learning days for staff. As well, Monday, October 12th, there is no school as it is Thanksgiving. 
Our first PSSC meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 7th at 6:30 pm in our school library.  
A reminder to grade 7 students and their families that the Immunization forms must be returned and the Immunization clinic will be held at HMMS on Wednesday, October 14th. If you require another form, please contact the main office. 
Our HMMS Renaissance Team and Home and School are organizing our first Stop and Shop Event which is looking to be one you don’t want to miss! 
Stop and Shop Event
Are you a local business owner?  Do you represent a great company?  Are you a closet crafter? Cleaning out your closets?  
The HMMS Home and School is pleased to be organizing a Stop and Shop event on Saturday, November 14h - just in time to start your holiday shopping. 
If you are interested in renting a table please email us:  hmmshomeandschool@gmail.com 

 

 


